
From: 
To: 

CC: 

Date: 
Subject: 

"Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca> 

"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 

"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

"City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 

"Singh, Sandra" <Sandra.Singh@vancouver.ca> 

3/4/2019 8:14 :25 AM 
RE: Confidential - winter response shelters 

Good morning Counci l 

Just a quick follow -up to Paul's note. 

This is a really big deal. It' s something we've been asking for them to do for a number of years. Staff applaud the 
Province and BC Housing in particular for seeing the need for this and making it happen. With this step and the TMH, 
we' ll have at least 800 people housed this summer that could otherwise have been living on the street. 

Best 

Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnst on I Cit y Manager 
Office of the City Manager I Cit y of Vancouver 
sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7627 

~TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil­
Waututh peoples. 

From: Mochrie, Paul 
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 7:19 AM 
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL 
Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL; Singh, Sandra 
Subject: Confidential - winter response shelters 

-------------CONFIDENTIAL----------------

Good morning Mayor and Council, 

We have been advised that the Province and BC Housing intend to announce $3.1 million in operating funding to keep 
eight temporary shelters in the city open for t he next 12 months. The funding will allow for 238 temporary shelter beds 
in Vancouver to remain open unt il March 2020. The memorandum attached provides addit iona l informat ion on t he 
locations that w ill remain open. 

The Province w ill be announcing this funding cont ribut ion in a news release scheduled for some t ime this afternoon 
(Monday, March 4). In respect of t his announcement , we ask that you to keep the information in this memo confidential 
until the Province issues their news release. 

If you have any questions, please don!J hesitate to connect w ith Sandra Singh. 

Best, 



Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7666 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil­
Waututh peoples. 




